
Thank you for contacting us.  

Our company, Independent Life, launched in 2018 as a life 
insurer dedicated to structured settlements and serving 
personal injury victims and their families. While our name is 
similar, we are not the company that issued your life insurance 
policy.  

Policies issued by that company are serviced by American 
General Life Insurance Company. They can be reached at 
800-888-2452.  

We hope this resolves your question - thank you and have a 
great day.  


